106 Halifax Rd

Nelson BB9 OEH

18" April, 2017

To The Licencing Officer

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to place an objection to the application for licenced premises at 113 Halifax Road,

Nelson.

My objections are as follows:-

1
2

N o v b

Noise and disturbance to residents

Unsociable behaviour, people drinking in the field at the top of Wadeshouse Road and
bottles and cans being dumped.

Road Safety. The highways Department objected to the planning permission but was totally
ignored by the Committee at the planning meeting. Therefore, road safety is an extremely
important issue as these premises are on a very busy corner.

There are already three off-licences within a third of a mile. We don’t need another one.
Litter will be an issue.

Parking for local residents will be affected.

When deliveries are being made to these premises, it will severely restrict vision down
Halifax Road. Something else that was not taken into consideration by the planning
committee.

I sincerely hope that the above issues will be seriously taken into consideration as this is a very

serious matter concerning road safety in particular.
Regards
C \ Qe

P J Chadwick




